
Publications Committee Report 
May 2006 
 
The Publications Committee is pleased to report that a full work plan has been put under 
way.  At its inception, the plan was that one or two new publications would be available 
each year.  For 2006, we present the Eric Nies Chronicles which we propose to make 
available to AIS members through the Storefront on demand at a price of $20 (estimated 
costs are $15).  Twenty copies have been produced to meet the anticipated initial demand. 
 
For 2007, we anticipate that the design supplement (Carolyn Hawkins) will be available 
and for 2008/09, the much anticipated hybridizers’ manual (Terry Aitken).  Over the next 
year, the Publication Committee will initiate plans for two or three more supplements. 
 
At this time, we ask that the board approve the publication of the Eric Nies Chronicles to 
be sold through the AIS Storefront at $20 each. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Maureen Mark, Chair 
Terry Aitkens 
Betty Roberts 
Robert Pries 


